
From: Penny Dale 
Sent: 24 May 201 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/2482/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

I object to the proposed demolition of  the Castle pub  and q u e s t o n  why there W2S n o  public consultation on the 
future of what is an histofic building 

I, along with other residents of Ken t sh  Town, ask that you p u t t  halt to this and ensure the neighbourhood's 
heritage is preserved 

Thank you 

Peony 

Peony Dale 


